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Ashley Quick

From: Angela Charles on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, April 13, 2016 8:21 AM
To: 'parpoint'
Cc: Kelly.jr
Subject: RE: Electric Supplier

Good morning Mr. Barnard, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160049-EU and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Angela M. Charles 
Commission Deputy Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
850-413-682 
 
From: parpoint [mailto:parpoint@aol.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 12, 2016 4:31 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown; Office of Commissioner Brisé; Office Of Commissioner Edgar; Office Of Commissioner 
Graham; Office of Commissioner Patronis; Records Clerk; Kelly.jr 
Subject: Electric Supplier 
- 
Subject: FPL for Indian River Shores Dear Madams/Sirs:  
 
Residing here in Indian River Shores for many years I have become exceedingly dissatisfied with the expensive 
monopolistic electric service supplied to this community.  
It would appear that being supplied by Florida Power and Light would be an excellent alternative. 
 
Therefore, I most heartily endorse any efforts you may extend to make this quest happen. 
 
Sincerely. 
Douglas Barnard 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
APR 13, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 02036-16




